
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                     

 

 

  

 

January 20th 

 

 

Crab Feed 

 

 

 

General Meeting Items 

 

 

 

 

February 17th 

General Meeting Dinner 

General Meeting 

Meeting Agenda 
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Anchorline 
Newsletter of the West Seattle Yacht Club 

Commodore’s Report  

Next General Meeting 

Commodore’s Report 
 
Welcome mates and landlubbers! First I would like to thank everyone 
who attended our Christmas dinner. It was a festive event hosted by 
Bob and Linda Schrader with a special visit by Santa Claus. A great 
way to end the year! Now we’re coming into the boating season and 
events, so we need to start getting our boats into shipshape. Make 
sure all safety equipment is up to date. Let’s make this year a fun and 
safe season. Our first event of 2017 is the crab feed on Jan 20

th
 at the 

Masonic Hall in West Seattle with the doors opening at 6pm and din-
ner at 7-7:30pm. 
 
For our upcoming meetings we have selected 5 months (Feb, April, 
May, Sept & Oct) for being sponsored dinners by one of our mem-
bers. If anyone has interest in hosting any of the listed months please 
contact me or vice commodore Mike Lesieur. 
 
Just a reminder on dues - for those who have let it slip your mind, please pay 

by the 20
th

. As for the active members that have not received your member-

ship or cruise cards, they will be available at the crab feed. 
 
 One last thing is we are raffling off a 48” 4KHD TV at the cost of $5 
per ticket. We have a set number of tickets and if we meet that at the 
crab feed dinner we will raffle it off that night. Are you felling lucky? 
 
Respectively your Commodore, 
Don Lobdell 
 

 
January Birthdays 

 
   

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Daisha Nguyen 2 

Jodi Thomas 3 

John Gordon 4 

Bob Schrader 4 

Helen Carlson 5 

Ken Olson 5 

Pam Zeleznik 10 

Jan Clark 11 

Virginia St.John 15 

Kate Deaver 25 

Charlotte Vahsholtz 26 

Beverly Loodus 28 

Karen Conner-Luton 30 

Dave Salo 31 
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Vice Commodore Report  

Happy New Year to all, 
 
Hope everyone is excited to get started with the new year. Looking forward to seeing everyone at 
the Jan. 20th Crab feed at the Masonic Temple. Thanks to Rob Ponselle and others we will be feast-
ing on fresh crab, baked potato, salad, and rolls. Oh, but don't forget desert, and Happy Hour of 

course. Be sure and RSVP by Tuesday Jan. 17th so we can plan accordingly. The 
phone tree has started reaching out so be sure and let them know how many 
eaters will be coming with you. (The more the merrier.) 
 
Also, the Boat Show is right around the corner, (Jan.27th-Feb.4th) We will be having our annual boat 
show dinner at Angelo's in Burien and I might add “The food is great!”   
 
We’re looking for volunteers to host the Feb. dinner at the Masonic Temple. March meeting will be 
on St. Patrick's Day and we will be having potluck. Get ready for more fun to follow, See ya there 
 
Respectfully                                                        Angelo's of Burien 
Mike Lesieur                                                       601 SW 153rd St,  
                                                                            Burien, Wa. 

 

 

 

Place a Classified Ad! 

E-mail all of your information to Bob Schrader,  

bobsathome@aol.com, 

and he will compile the ads and forward them to our Anchorline editor. 
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Happy New Year WSYC Club members! 
Wow another year of fun times!  We have lots of great events planned this year, Jan 20th will be our 

Crab Feed dinner and Mike will share more information on this and also the boat show dinner on 

Feb. 4th. 

 

 Next it’s the Sweetheart cruise on Feb 10, 11 and 12; it will be a land cruise to La Conner at the 

Channel Lodge. Dinner will be at the Seafood and Prime Rib House, we have 5 great choices for 

dinner to pick from:  Salmon, fish and chips, prime rib, pasta Alfredo, and chicken Marsala, it should 

be a fun time for all.  I have arranged for coupon discount books for everyone so you can enjoy 

shopping and checking out the town.  

 

We are working on the Doe Run for April 29th and 30th – I am looking into taking the Clipper to     

Victoria – make sure you have a passport or enhance driver license to get back into the good old 

U.S.A.  More information to come in the next anchor line so stay tuned. Rod has secured the super 

secret location for the stag cruise. He promises only the normal goings on.....the chili cook-off and 

discussion of mechanical issues as it relates to boating will happen, all of this and more will be in the 

next anchor line. 

 

 Take care and stay turn - Doreen Rupprecht - your rear commodore :) 

Doe Run Planner 

 

Rear Commodore’s Report  

Follow us at- 

www.westseattleyachtclub.org 

Ladies, 

Please mark your calendars for the 2017 WSYC Doe Run. Proposed dates 

are Friday –Sunday, April 28th-30th or Saturday – Sunday, April 29th -30th.  

Our adventure will start by taking the Clipper ferry to Victoria. We are 

checking out two places for our luxurious stay – Chateau Victoria Hotel & 

Suites or Inn at Laurel Point. Both are beautiful properties close to shop-

ping and fine dining.  There will be more information at the Crab Feed on 

Friday and to follow by special email broadcast. 

 

Thank you,  

Susan Ponselle 
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Future Social/Cruise Dates 
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Commodore:   Phone Committee:   Meeting Hosts:  

Don Lobdell (425) 417-3020   Joy Smith and Lori Leseiur  Kate & Chuck Deaver 

     

Vice-Commodore:   Publicity Committee:   Webmaster:  

Mike Leseiur  TBA  Lacey Ethier  

     

Rear-Commodore:   Cruise Captain:   Anchorline:  

Doreen Rupprecht  Bob Schrader (206) 790-6495   Dee Selk  

    dselk46@comcast.net 

Purser:   Ship Store:    

Robert Selk (206) 715-4191   Don & Mary Ann Lobdell   Sunshine Committee:  

    Sue Scott (206) 938-8918  

Yeoman:   Photographer:    

Judy Giddens (206) 660-2154   Julie Baker/Dori Schnelz  Advertising:  

    Bob Schrader (206) 790-6495  

Two Year Board:   IOBG:    

Rob Ponselle  Lani & Lee Lightle   Reciprocals:  

Susan Ponselle    Scott Wilson (206) 932-1389  

Mark Clinton  RBAW:    

  Vacant   Cruise Bar/Hosts:  

One Year Board:     Mark Clinton/Julie Baker 

Dan Scott  Membership:   

Julie Baker  Rob Ponselle   

Rod Rupprecht     

WSYC TV Raffle Update 

We are raffling off a 48” 
4KHD TV at the cost of $5 
per ticket or 5 tickets for 
$20. We have a set  
number of tickets and if we 
meet that at the crab feed 
dinner we will raffle it off 
that night. Are you felling 
lucky? (Need not be pre-
sent to win.) 

 
West Seattle Yacht Club Officers, Board Members & Volunteers | Nov 2016 thru Oct 2017  


